
Attendance: Clark, Brewster, Napper, Peacock (filling in for Alston), Dlangalala, Ledbetter, 
McGoogan, Irby, Shrewsbury, McCoy 

New member: Ms. Weathers 

 

Start time: 2:38 pm 

 

Tomorrow  

• We will have our candy walk and our schedule will start early in the morning.  
• Email admin if you have students in your classroom who have missed their time, 

and if there is enough candy admin will give candy out to students 
• Students will rotate throughout the building: office, hallway, library, guidance, 

cafeteria 
• Students can bring their bookbag if they do not have a store bag.  
• We will also have the Carolina Critters tomorrow where students can take pictures 

with animals – Carolina Critters canceled for tomorrow and is rescheduled for 
Tuesday, November 12th  

o Teachers can hold their child's money for pictures 
o The picture part needs some rethinking so that there will be time for 

everyone's picture 
• Tomorrow is also superhero costume day and book character day but no masks and 

no violent toys (examples - knifes or axes) 

Some staff are out 

New CF and rooms 

• Ms. Weathers will be starting as our new CF and her office will be in room 205 (Titus’ 
old room and across from Alston’s room) 

• Interventionists are also in that room 
• Bossing is in the quad  
• If teachers would like to have confidential conversations with Ms. Weathers, they 

can have them in their own classrooms. 
• Telehealth nurse will be in the main office in the room beside of Lejeune’s office she 

will be starting on November 15 
o Nurse Hill should be the first point of contact about students when she is in 

the building on Tuesdays and Thursdays 



Game Night in December 

• Families come out and play games with their children 
• If you donate a game, please put your name on them so they can be returned 
• The date may possibly be the second week of December 
• The school has 30 gloves left over from a donation from the DC trip last year 
• Last year the game night was a fund raiser for the fifth-grade fieldtrip 

 

Mesonic Houses 

•  Back with the fully stocked coffee bar/hot chocolate bar 
• Snacks will be placed out on Fridays 
• Please bring your own cups 

Safety concerns 

• Students coming back after being checked in to get breakfast 

Breakfast in the cafeteria 

• Students are missing service times 
• If there are students that are receiving services that teacher needs to email Sonya 

Cureton for breakfast for those students' breakfasts to be put in your classroom 
(pulled from Dlangalala (Mimmy), Hulen, EL, etc.) 

• Students that are bus riders – please remind those students to get breakfast first 
and to not go to class first 

• Staff that are on bus duty/hallway duty can be vigilant and let the classroom 
teacher/staff know to speak to that student 

o Consequences for walking back and forth in the hallway – breakfast bin (with 
just those students) 

o Possible cart in the hallway for those students that cannot handle walking to 
get breakfast 

o By next Wednesday reevaluate to see if this problem continues 

Purchases made 

• In October we transferred the position of interventionist to tutor 
• New rug for new Kindergarten room and new Promethean board 

o Will be around $4,000 



• New Kindergarten teacher – Mrs. Gul needs a few things, and it may be around 
$1,000 

• New Kindergarten room (without teacher) - stuff that is being purchased for Mrs. 
Gul’s room will need to be duplicated for new Kindergarten room 

Parent concerns – district wide 

• Costumer service to families and people coming into the building 
• Curb appeal  
• Communication  
• Tests that are being taken in school  
• Families being greeted  
• Bring back to team and let them know  

o May be moles that are touring the building to report back to the district  

Teacher workday 

• No meetings school wide 
• Take time for conferences 

 

Dismissed: 3:12 pm 


